Your Ref: Our Ref:
AD-548-13 HYP B04/02

Anne Dillon

Solicitor to the Inquiry
Arthur House

41 Arthur Street
Belfast

BT1 4GB

Dear Madam,

Date:
27" March 2013

INQ-4121-15

RE: INQUIRY INTO HYPONATRAEMIA RELATED DEATHS

| refer to the above matter and your letter of 25" March 2013.

We have discussed this matter with Counsel who has suggested that the Trust looks at the file
in respect of patient W2 in order to ascertain whether there is any information about the
dosage of Midazolam. If there is such information, you will be informed that there is further
information on the file which may be of relevance to the Inquiry and, thereafter, the family can
be contacted and, if necessary, an application to the Court can be made. This approach has
the advantage of potentially avoiding unnecessary distress to the family of patient W2 and/or

an unnecessary application to the Court.

| would be grateful if you could confirm whether you are agreeable to this proposal in the first

instance.

Yours faithfully

Joanna Bolton
Solicitor Consultant
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